
 

REQUEST FOR DESIGNATION OF 
A POST-SECONDARY INSTITUTION 

 

                                   

SCHOOL INFORMATION   (please print clearly) 
 SCHOOL NAME                              
                                   
 PREVIOUS NAME OF SCHOOL (IF APPLICABLE)                     
                                   
 SCHOOL ADDRESS                             
                                   
  STREET           CITY           POSTAL CODE  
 SCHOOL CONTACT           E-MAIL             
                    
 PHONE NUMBER                FAX NUMBER        
        -                     -      
 AREA CODE 

 
NUMBER 

          
AREA CODE

 
NUMBER  

 PROGRAM OF STUDY  NOTE: A SCHOOL BECOMING DESIGNATED DOES NOT MEAN ALL ITS PROGRAMS ARE ELIGIBLE  
                                   
   

 HOW IS THE PROGRAM DELIVERED?  On Site  E-Learning  

 
 IF ALL SCHOOL INFORMATION IS NOT COMPLETE, YOUR REQUEST WILL NOT BE PROCESSED  

 
REQUESTED BY:                         SCHOOL                         OR:
 STUDENT’S LAST NAME         STUDENT’S FIRST NAME          
                                   
 ADDRESS                              
                                   
  STREET 

          CITY           POSTAL CODE  
 PHONE NUMBER           E-MAIL             
        -            
 AREA CODE  NUMBER                        
 

Please return this form to: 
 

Ministry of Advanced Education, Innovation and Technology 
 Governance and Quality Assurance Branch 

PO Box 9883 Stn Prov Govt 
Victoria BC  V8W 9T6 

Phone: 250 387-6100 (outside North America) 
Toll-free  1-800-561-1818 (toll free in Canada/USA) 

Fax: 250 387-3750 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 

The Ministry of Advanced Education, Innovation and Technology will ask the school named above for 
information needed to proceed with the designation. 
 
The designation process may take several weeks.  StudentAid BC will not accept applications for financial aid 
until a student’s school has been approved for designation, and no assistance will be issued retroactively to 
students who have enrolled in studies at a non-designated school. 

 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
 


